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First Congregational Church
3212 Pontaluna Road ~ Fruitport

(just across from Edgewood Elementary School)
Questions?? Directions?? Please call (231) 288-9873

• Bazaar & Bake Sale November 11, 9am-5pm!
• THE LADIES are meeting on WEDNESDAYS from 11:30-2:00 for crafts 
and fellowship. No experience necessary. Call Lorene (231.773.8369) 
or Julie (231.329.1477) with questions or if you need a ride. Ladies from 
other churches welcome—we are part of the same family!
• WEDNESDAY PRAYER MEETING —at 7:00pm, LIGHT supper at 
6:00pm. This is an enthusiastic group! You are invited!
• THURSDAY ADULT BIBLE STUDY — 11:30am-12:30pm. (All are 
welcome) Bible Survey.
• SUNDAY SERVICE & SUNDAY SCHOOL  10:30am
• NEED PRAYER? CALL ANYTIME TO: 616-633-3902. Gene Holland 
is willing to answer his phone 24/7 and pray over the phone with people 

with a need! Thank you, Gene, for providing this service!

Pray for Peace in Our Country & in Israel

~ Compare what you hear on CNN, MSNBC, ABC, etc. with what you 
hear from the Christian stations.

Fill your heart and mind with truth/goodness!
(Christian radio)

American Family Talk Radio at 91.7 FM
•“Jenna In The Morning” 8-9:00am weekdays (gives overview of current issues)  

•Bishop E.W. Jackson (The Awakening) 1:00pm weekdays  •Walker Wildmon (AFA 
@ the CORE) 2:00-3:00pm  •Family Research Council 5:00-6:00pm

or  •Frank Gaffney (Secure Freedom) 11pm-12:00am weekdays
or  •Moody Radio at 89.3 FM & 106.9 is another, and 91.3 music, also!

Fruitport District Library
Teen and Adult Programming
by Matt Lubbers-Moore, FDL Director

After the incredibly successful Summer Reading Program, the 
Fruitport District Library has more exciting programming lined up! Our 
Beginner Line Dancing Class on Mondays from 6-7 is ongoing as is our 
Beginner Yoga Class on Fridays 9:30-10:30. No sign ups are required! Just 
bring a positive attitude and willingness to have fun and a yoga mat for 
yoga. Yoga is free to attend but tips for the teachers are appreciated. We 
only ask that you pay the line dancing instructors $2 per class. 

We have an Adult Book Club Meeting on the second Tuesday of every 
month. Feel free to bring a lunch! 

The Sword Museum will be presenting The Blades of the Civil War on 
November 16th at 5:30. Learn about the different blades that had been 
used.

We are also starting a daytime lecture series starting in January and 
going through March! The first lecture is about Ernest Hemingway and 
his travels through Michigan! These lectures will be on Tuesdays at 12:30 
with the first one being January 16th! Coffee and other beverages will 
be provided. Janet Kasic is a travel lecturer who focuses on Michigan 
histories. 

In honor of NaNoWriMo the Fruitport District Library is hosting its 
second annual Author Showcase event with authors from across Michigan 
on November 18th from 10-4! Come and talk with authors about their 
books and get a copy signed for yourself or a loved one! Just in time to 
pick up the perfect holiday gift!

We are also starting up our Silver Screenings movie days throughout 
fall and winter starting with Casablanca on Tuesday, Nov. 28th at 12:30. 
December we’ll be showing the Christmas movie The Lion in Winter on 
Dec. 19, and January 23rd we’ll be showing Auntie Mame with Rosalind 
Russell! Coffee, pop, and water will be provided. Feel free to bring your 
own snacks or lunch! Please call ahead to let us know if you plan on 
attending so we know how many beverages and chairs we’ll need. 

We also have movies in the evenings for teens and adults! November 
30th is Love Actually, Dec. 21st is National Lampoon’s Christmas Vacation, and 
January 25th is 2022’s Elvis! Movies start at 6pm. Popcorn and beverages 
will be provided! Please call ahead to let us know if you plan on attending 
so we know how much popcorn, beverages, and chairs we’ll need.

Stay up to date with fun crafts, programs, and events 
throughout the year with our community calendar on our website at  
Fruitportdistrictlibrary.org. 

Village of Fruitport Working for You
Small Village. Big Park.
submitted by Amy Haack, Clerk

Have you checked out the new Village of Fruitport website yet? It 
can be found at fruitportvillage.com. It’s as pleasant to look at as it is 
informational. The new website is chock full of pictures of the Village as 
well as useful information. The website launched in October and will be 
a work in progress with continuous updating of new information, etc. 
FruitportVillage.com contains information on projects, events, meetings, 
ordinances, park amenities such as the boat launch and kayak launch, 
watershed, household waste, etc. Village staff worked in partnership 
with TRALE, a small marketing and website development company, 
on design and other technical details. Beginning in March of 2024, park 
facilities, such as the renting of the picnic shelter and bandshell, will have 
the option of being reserved through the website. Check it out soon!

The Harbor Transit Trolley made its way through the Village again 
this summer from Memorial Day through Labor Day. The Pomona Park 
trolley stop, sponsored by the Village of Fruitport, continued to be one of 
the most highly used stops on the trolley route. Some of the reasons could 
be the continued popularity of the new playground, another summer of 
strong attendance at Dancing into the Sunset, and/or the quiet beauty of 
visiting Pomona Park, etc. The boat launch and the first full season of the 
kayak launch also continued to see strong usage this summer. 

A new steel roof was put on the bandshell in Pomona Park, and the 
park basketball court was resurfaced and enlarged. The Village placed 
beautiful banners near the park along 3rd Street highlighting the new 
Village logo and motto, “Small Village. Big Park.” The flowerpots on 3rd 
Street were out again this year and they looked good all season thanks 
to a certain DPW team member’s green thumb. Also, Fruitport Village 
has an EarthCam. It is located at Pomona Park and allows for beautiful 
views of the park and the waterfront. It can be easily reached through an 
internet search or through the new Village website at fruitportvillage.com.

Circle Drive was resurfaced with new asphalt and the Village of 
Fruitport replaced a portion of the sidewalk on 3rd Street.  Stormwater 
infrastructure upgrades were completed by the Village through a 
contractor at the intersection of 7th Street and Peach Street. The Bridge 
Street bridge received preventive maintenance through a grant from the 
Michigan Department of Transportation applied for by the Village, and 
several other infrastructure improvements were made throughout the 
Village.

Last but not least, a temporary all-way-stop to ease traffic congestion 
at the intersection of 3rd Street/Apple Drive/148th Avenue was 
implemented in early October and will be made permanent in late 
October/November through a partnership with the Ottawa County Road 
Commission. 

The Village of Fruitport Board and staff will continue to work hard 
all year and wish everyone a safe winter, a joyous holiday season, and a 
happy new year. 


